
  

 

 
 

 

     

        August 2019 

 

To:  LMS Parents/Guardians of Seventh and Eighth Grade Students 

 

From:  Mr. Eric Schetter, Principal 

 

Re:  Opening of School Year 2019-2020 

 

Thursday, September 5th, will be the first day of school for all students.   On opening 

day, all 7th and 8
th

 graders will report directly from the bus to the homeroom that is 

indicated on the schedule on Parent Portal.  Homeroom begins at 7:30 a.m. and dismissal 

takes place at 2:09 p.m. Please be sure that your child brings his/her copy of the schedule 

to school on opening day.   

 

Your child’s locker number is located in the upper right hand corner of the schedule.  The 

locker will be located near your child’s first period “A” day class.  To access the locker 

combination, you will need to hit the print icon and then look at the print preview of 

the schedule.   
 

Our after school bus runs will be the same as last year.  The after school procedures are 

as follows: 

- After school clubs and intramurals will be offered Monday-

Thursday.  These activities will end at 3:15 p.m. and the buses 

will leave at 3:30 p.m.  

 

- Sports buses will be available on Wednesday- Friday and depart 

at 4:15 p.m.  Practices that occur on Monday and Tuesday may end 

at 3:25 p.m. or require parent pick up.     

 

You will be receiving a letter from our transportation department during the month of 

August informing you of the bus number and pick-up time for your youngster.  In 

addition, bus schedules will be available at the end of August on the Arlington Central 

School District Website at ArlingtonSchools.org. 

 

On the first day of school, the cafeteria will be open and lunches will be served.  The cost 

of student lunches, including milk, will be $2.95.  

 

As another school year begins, I extend my wishes for a rewarding and most successful 

school year.  Thank you. 


